
 
“Signposting” information to parents—Disclaimer: All providers have confirmed that  
they hold all necessary accreditation, qualifications and insurance to organise and run  
the events and activities described. No duly appointed officer of Cornwall Council has 
inspected these services and parents must make their own enquiries and satisfy  
themselves as to the suitability of the providers before engaging their services. In all  
the circumstances, neither the school nor One Cornwall will accept any liability arising  
out of those events.  
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